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From: \ Fred Wainio <FWainio@taylorwainio.com>
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 12:43 PM

To: ' CorpAddressChange

Subject: RE: Name correction

No. L12000154435

Fredrick J, Wainio CPA, P.L.

Please change as above to no “e” in Frederick
Thx

002429589573
Fred :

From: CorpAddressChange [mailto:corpaddresschange@dos.myflorida.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 12:12 PM

To: Fred Wainio

Subject: RE: Name correction

Thank you for your email.
Please provide us with the document number and name of your business so that we may update our records.

Sincerely,

Belekak . Uhite
Regulatory Specialist
Division of Corporations

Florida Department of State

Florida is headed in the

right direction! -~ ) ) ) o

Click to Enlarge Jh The Department of State is leading the commemaration of Florida's 500th
e W anniversary in 2013. For more information, please go to www.fla500.com.

- ey MHINNES

1 ot The Department of State is committed to excellence.

A Please take our Customer Satisfaction Survey.

From: Fred Wainio [mailto; FWainio@taylorwainio.com]
Sent: Tuesday, December 18, 2012 11:06 AM

To: CorpAddressChange

Subject: Name correction



Thank yo%-_fgr setting up my new professional LLC.

*

Could you please correct the spelling of my first name, there is no “e” in Fredrick.
| know Frederick is more common, but mine is without the e.

Thanks,

Fred

Fredrick J. Wainio, Jr., CPA
Fredrick J. Wainio, CPA, P.L.
7 Waldo St,, Ste. 201

St Augustine, FL 32084

Tel and fax 904-586-8674
Cell 904-502-3147
Fred@Wainiocpa.com

Confidentiality Notice:

This electronic mail transmission and any attached files contain confidential information intended for the
exclusive use of the individual or entity to whom it is addressed and contains information that is proprietary,
privileged, confidential and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended
recipient, or an employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified
that any viewing, disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any ac tion in reliance on the contents of this
or any attached document(s) is strictly prohibited and may be subject to legal restriction or sanction. if you
have received this transmission in error, please immediately notify us by telephone or electronic mail to
arrange for the return of the original facsimile document(s) to us and delete the original message without
making any copies.

Disclaimer:

The contents of this email are intended for discussion purposes only.

To ensure compliance with Internal Revenue Service Circular 230, we inform you that any tax advice contained
in this message (including any attachments hereto) is not intended or written to be used, and cannot be used,
to (1) avoid penalties under the internal Revenue Code, or (2) promote, market or recommend to any other
party any tax-related matter(s) addressed herein.

Warning:

Although the company has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this email, the
company cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this email or attachments.

In addition, you should not send, via e-mail, any inguiry or request that may be time-sensitive.



